
Title VI Notification 
Faribault – Martin County Transit Board 

• The Faribault – Martin County Transit Board (dba Prairie Lakes Transit) operates
its programs without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes he or she has been
aggrieved by an unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a
complaint with the Faribault - Martin County Transit Board.
• For more information on the Faribault - Martin County Transit Board’s civil rights
program, obligations, and complaint procedures, please contact:

Jeremy Monahan, Transit Director  
Phone: 507-238-3128 

jeremy.monahan@co.martin.mn.us 

You may also visit our administrative office at: 
1023 North Dewey Street, Fairmont, MN 56031 

• Persons with Limited English Proficiency may contact:

Personas con competencia limitada en inglés pueden contactar: 

Oficina del Director de Tránsito - 507-238-3128 

A Title VI complaint may also be made by contacting: 

Title VI Specialist, Office of Civil Rights 
Minnesota Department of Transportation 

395 John Ireland Blvd., Mail Stop 170 
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-1899 

Phone: 651-366-3073 Fax:  651-366-3129 
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Faribault – Martin County Transit Board 
Prairie Lakes Transit 
 
Title VI – Locations Where “Notice to the Public” Sign is Posted 
1. Faribault – Martin County Transit Board Facility – 1023 North Dewey Street, Fairmont, MN 56031 

a. On the wall in the east entrance door in the lobby. 
2. In each transit vehicle operated by the Faribault – Martin County Transit Board system. 
3. Official Bulletin Board, Martin County Courthouse, 201 Lake Avenue, Fairmont, MN  
4. Official Bulletin Board, Faribault County Courthouse, 415 North Main Street, Blue Earth, MN 
 


